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         19th November   2021   

            Being the best you can be. 

Dates for your diary: 

 Tuesday 30th November                                               Years 5 & 6 Sports hall Competition—Willenhall E-Act 

Wednesday 1st December                                             Rec & Nursery –Live Theatre Group-The Snow Queen 

 Wednesday 1st December                                             Years 5 & 6 “B” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

6th and 7th December                                                   “One Kind Word”- Anti– Bullying Workshops  

 Wednesday 8th December                                            Years 5 & 6 “A” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

Friday 10th December                                                     Non-uniform day—bring a bottle 

Friday 10th December                                                     Years 1 and 2 Christmas event for parents 

Tues 14th & Wed 15th December                                 Nursery & Reception—Christmas Nativity  

Wed  15th & Thurs 16th December                              Christmas Sing-a-long Years 5 and 6 

 Wednesday 15th December                                          Santa’s Grotto and refreshments—outside event  

 Friday 17th December                                                    End of Term -  school finishes 12 noon 

 Tuesday 4th January                                                       Spring Term 

Wednesday 12th January                                                Reception—Hook day ‘Lets Visit’   

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via class charts, telephone or email 
in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who donated their loose change to support Children In Need today.  This week we have been focusing on 

national anti-bullying week and celebrating being different.  The children experienced being different by wearing off socks on 

Monday and all classes have been joining in “One Kind Word” activities throughout the week. 

Congratulations to our Year 6 “B” football team who won their first match this week; Mrs Darby and Mr Morton were very  

impressed by the attitudes of the players and their good sportsmanship. 

Next week is assessment week in school; please encourage your child to attend school as much as possible. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Sugars 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars from this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

RL Isabella & Dylan 2I Rosie & Alfie 4S Jacob & Phoebe 

RH Almir & Daisy 2H Miarose 5L Payton & lewis 

RA Jaya & Cejay 3D Malachy & Nadyah 5R Leo & Natalie 

1B Dhruv & Gurtaj 3G Michael & Lucca 5X Leyla & Alex 

1C Haider & Lillah 3M Cecee & Sophie 6H Sophie & Jenson 

1W Esham & Millie 4D Jasmine & Christian 6B Sakshi & Jasnoor 

2B Ollie & Amelia 4P Oliver & Avani 6M Kieron & Maizie 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                       RL  87%                    1B  93%                          2I   98%                      3D  98%  

 

                                             4P & 4S  96%                           5L   97%                            6H   97% 

Excellent attendance is 96% or better. 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA         Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2        Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3            3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4        Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5        Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office every morning of their absence to record it. 

Please state their name, class number and the reason for absence. Thank you.  

 

Reminder 

Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school. No nuts of any kind are allowed as snacks, this is to make sure our 

pupils with nut allergies are kept safe.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Do you have a few hours spare? Want to get involved to raise funds for the children to have additional  

experiences?  

If so, then our PFA needs you! Please leave your name at the reception office and PFA will be in touch. 

PFA are doing a Christmas Fayre on 15th December. If you would like to hire a stall please leave your name and 

number with the main office. Tables will cost £10.00. 

Applications for Reception places are now open. Please apply 

online through Walsall Council.    

For more details please see our school website.  

Closing date for Applications:  15th January 2022 

Primary school offer date: 19th April 2022. 

     Do you have any children’s wellies you could kindly donate for our Forest School? 

A big ‘thankyou’ for previous donations, they have been well used! 
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